Lebanon, Maine Planning Board
Planning Board Site Visit Minutes
Thursday, October 6, 2022 @ 5:30 pm

Members Present Others Present

Mr. D. Wilson — Vice-Chairman
L. Bragg

A. Bridges @A

A. LePage - Chairm@‘\ @ Rene Doiron

Rene Doiron — Site Plan Review —Lebanon Pines Golf Course - 119 Center Road:

Mr. Doiron is proposing to replace a tent with a 24’ x 28’ pavilion. The structure will sit back 50’ from
the road and will be 10” - 15” from the existing Pro Shop.

Site work will be minimal in order to create a “foundation” for the structure. Electricity, water and or
septic system will not be added to the site.



